At-Large Singapore Highlights
At a Glance

At-Large experienced many firsts and successes at the ICANN Public Meeting in Singapore. These
included new collaborative efforts with other ICANN communities, significant progress on support for
new gTLD applicants from developing economies, and a high-energy APRALO Showcase.

Recent Developments

The ALAC held 17 major meetings in Singapore. The community was strongly represented by 25
members from all five At-Large regions. In addition to community members, officers of the Regional At-
Large Organizations and members of numerous At-Large Structures attended.

Among the highlights:

ALAC’s meeting with ICANN’s Board. The Board again strongly confirmed At-Large’s vital role in the new
gTLD program — both in helping to resolve outstanding applicant support issues and in outreach to end
users.

ALAC’s meeting with ICANN’s CEO. The ALAC explained the purpose of its new Future Challenges
Working Group to the CEO. This WG, launched in June, will focus on policy issues that the ALAC would
like to proactively introduce to the ICANN community and Board. In addition, the CEO expressed
appreciation for the statement submitted by the ALAC on the Notice of Inquiry from the US National
Telecommunications and Information Administration regarding the renewal of the IANA contract.

High-energy APRALO Showcase. This Showcase highlighted the diversity of the ALSs that make up the
Asian, Australasian and Pacific Islands Regional At-Large Organization. The region’s newest ALS,
Netmission.ASIA [PDF, 152 KB], with members as young as 14 years, was represented in full force. Five
ALSs gave presentations, as did Rajnesh Singh, APRALQ’s first chair, and Dr. Ang Peng Hwa, director of
the Singapore Internet Research Centre.

Progress on applicant support in the new gTLD program. The ALAC and GAC conducted promising
discussions regarding the Second Milestone Report [PDF, 282 KB] of the Joint Applicant Support Working
Group (JAS WG) in Singapore. Follow-up work is already in progress.

ALAC collaboration with the GNSQO’s CSG, NCUC, and NCSG, as well as with registrars. The ALAC held
productive cross-community meetings with these groups in Singapore, during which work on a number
of collaborative projects moved forward. These include the creation of end-user educational materials
by the ALAC and registrars. The ALAC meeting with CSG was the first of its kind.
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